
City of Alexandria, Virginia 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  JULY 21, 2021 
 
TO:  MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW 
   
FROM: HISTORIC PRESERVATION STAFF 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & ZONING  
 
SUBJECT: BAR #2021-00332 & 2021-00354 
 512 DUKE STREET 
 
 
Please be advised that Code Administration staff has more closely reviewed the building code and 
determined that there is a specific exception for allowing openings on walls that are perpendicular 
to the lot line. Staff recommendation number one (1) may therefore be removed from the staff 
report.  
 


